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Mr David Lee

This week I got a real insight into how a child must feel when
they have had time away from school.

I contracted the new strain of Covid and had to take time off
sick. Even though I had kept in touch with colleagues in school, I

still felt a little anxious coming back in, there was an
uncertainty. Every time a child has time out of school they must
feel the same; have friendships moved on, what learning have I

missed?
15% of the children who come to our school have missed more

than one day every fortnight. This is a lot lower than the
national average of last year which was 22%, but it does mean
that those children may feel anxious on their return to school

and be behind in their learning.
As I have found out, being away from school cannot be avoided

sometimes but please, please ensure when your child is fit
enough to come to school, they come in.

If you are unsure if your child is well enough to come in to
Victoria Junior School, check with our trained office staff. If

there are other reasons you are struggling to get your child to
school, contact Mrs. Begum, our Family Support Worker, who

will be happy to help.



This was has been Anti-Bullying Week.
Our children have participated in range
of activities such as live lessons through

the BBC, class lessons, discussions and
an assembly from Magnolia Class.

Anti-Bullying Week  

The children in Magnolia Class
highlighted the importance of

‘Making A Noise’ about bullying
through identifying and informing
the children of the different types

of bullying and how they could deal
with these.

It is important for children, parents
and teachers to work in partnership

if an issue of bullying is to arise.
We hope this week has provided

children with the knowledge and
confidence they need to make a

noise. 

Miss Sandeep Ubhi



Upcoming Dates
Coffee Morning - Tuesday, 21st November 2023

No coffee morning due to the below SEND Session
being on the same day.

SEND Session - Tuesday, 21st November 2023, 9:00
Social Communication Pathway Coordinator for

Hounslow - Vicky Burns
All are welcome.

This is an opportunity to meet one of the staff from
Hounslow’s NHS team for Autism. They provide pre

and post assessment care for families, giving
information on the assessment procedure and give

advice and signposting to services following a
diagnosis.

Online Safety Workshops Parents and Carers -
Thursday, 23rd November 2023

3:30 and 5:00
Victoria Junior School are providing two

opportunities to meet with ParentZone to support
managing your family’s online time.

Bring and Share - Tuesday, 28th November 2023
1:30 - 2:45

Following on from the success of our International
Event, an opportunity to bring a cultural dish to

share.



Christmas Lunch at VJS -  Wednesday, 20th
December 2023

Victoria Junior School will be having their Christmas lunch for
the children on Wednesday, 20th December. If your child already
has school dinners, then you will just order your lunch as usual. 
If your child normally has a packed lunch and you would like to

for them to join in the festivities, you will need book online
through ParentPay.

All bookings must be made by Wednesday, 13th December so that
the ingredients can be ordered in time.








